Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pennycreek@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 04/16/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

We hope you had a restful Spring Break last week and have had opportunities to enjoy this nice weather we are
having! Our remote student’s supply material pick up was a great success this month. Thank you for ensuring your
student’s materials are picked up during these assigned days.

The best method of communication to reach your student’s teacher, is to send an email. Some of our remote teachers
are not onsite and our hybrid teachers are providing instruction to students in the building. If you are unsure of your
student’s teachers email, please view our staff list webpage at https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1392.

So you know, we learned this week, that Washington State school will not hold state testing this spring. This means
students will not be taking the Smarter Balanced Assessment (SBA) or the Washington Comprehensive Assessment of
Science (WCAS) this spring. We feel this is a wise decision at this time. If we learn anything more about plans for state
testing in the future, we will let you know.

Take care and enjoy the weekend.

Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910
Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read aloud: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653
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